
 

TRAVEL ON A TRAIN FIT FOR ROYALTY!  
Seymour Railway Heritage Centre invites you on a very special heritage train shuttle between Seymour and 
Murchison East (and return) in state carriages, once used by royalty. This tour is on Saturday 10th August, 
2019.  
Recently restored State Royal Carriages 4 and 5 will be a part of your journey, along with the beautiful 1906 
Yarra and 1937 original Spirit of Progress Dining Carriages. State Carriage 4 was built in 1927 and used on 
many Royal visitors including the Duke & Duchess of York (1927), Queen Elizabeth II (1954), and the Prince & 
Princess of Wales (1988).  
State Number 5 was built in 1951 for Queen Elizabeth II to use during the Melbourne Olympic Games in 1956. 
It was then used exclusively by Royalty and State Government Dignitaries.  
Wander through the train and sit where Queen Elizabeth II and the Prince and Princess of Wales once sat.  
Enjoy the countryside from the viewing platforms on each end of the train.  
A truly wonderful experience you do not want to miss.  
Tickets range for $15 to $35 with Children Under 5 travel free.  
Two shuttle trips will be on offer, one leaving Seymour at approximately 9.35am and the other at 3.10pm.  
The train experience will be just over 2 hours, plenty of time to explore the train and history. Your Heritage Train will be 
hauled by former Victorian Railways blue and gold locomotives, and passengers will have the choice of travelling in 
comfortable 110 year old wooden carriages or former Spir-it of Progress steel carriages. For details visit 
www.srhc.org.au or call us on 0477 707 411. 


